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Andrea Gyger

From: Herod, Linda <LHerod@hartic.com>

Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 3:06 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Hart comments on Revised Draft of Proposed Rules 10.8 and 10.9

Secretary Gessler, 
In order to anticipate how to serve Colorado customers in the future and better understand the changes in 
Revised Draft of Proposed Rules 10.8 and 10.9, we respectfully request clarification on the following: 

• What is meant by “batch?” 

• What is meant by “dissociate?” 

• How does the State propose implementing risk-limiting audits as per §1-7-515 (2)(a) C.R.S. under 
these rules? 

 
Thank you for this opportunity to have our questions considered and we look forward to the responses.   
 
If you have any additional clarification questions for us, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Linda Herod 
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This message (including any attachments) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is 

addressed and may contain information that is non-public, proprietary, privileged, confidential, and exempt 

from disclosure under applicable law or may constitute as attorney work product. If you are not the intended 

recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is 

strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, notify us immediately by telephone and (i) 

destroy this message if a facsimile or (ii) delete this message immediately if this is an electronic 

communication. Thank you. 


